
This week, our highlight was our district-wide Open
House on Wednesday. Superintendent Mr. Bragg
presented on the potential Capital Project, and our
faculty and staff were able to meet with parents. We
would appreciate your feedback - please take a
moment to fill out this survey:
https://forms.gle/n5Upb67HxT5T5inX8. Next week is
Spirit Week, which will culminate in a pep rally during
FLEX on Friday, followed by a Welcome Back Dance
on Friday evening, for grades 7-12.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Sept. 29: Welcome Back Dance 7-9:30 pm
Oct. 6: Q1 Progress Report 1 closes

ATTENDANCE
One of our goals is to improve our
attendance. All members of the
school community (students,
families, faculty and staff) are
partners in this endeavor. We want
all of our students here, every day. 

PTSA
Consider joining the PTSA! For more info, visit:
https://www.facebook.com/GCSPTSA/

Attendance:
 7th: 93.3%
 8th: 96.0%
 9th: 94.4%
 10th: 91.4%
 11th: 95.7%
 12th: 90.3%
Overall: 93.2%
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